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Pl

This Week…..
The children have read the story Dear Zoo. We
have written own letters to the zoo asking for a
pet just like the story.

In maths we have been exploring the number 7.
The children have enjoyed finding different ways
to represent 7.

Friend of the Week
Bluebells – James Evans
Daffodils – Thomas Gander

Word of the Week

Creeping

The children will also be baking bread
tasting the delicacy of apples and honey.

Please inform your child’s class teacher of

Magical Moment:

Next week

Tuesday (11th): Safer Internet Day
Wednesday (12th): RD reading session (2.30pm)
Thursday (13th): RG reading session (2.30pm)

Story of the week

Dear Zoo

Beatles Day

The children looked amazing and they enjoyed
learning all about The Beatles. We made
fabulous junk model instruments. Check out
our pictures on our twitter feed. @listerinfants


